
 

Ref. No. PLEXH/Cir/441                                                                         30-09-2022 

 To, 

All Members of Plexconcil 

 Dear Sir / Madam, 

Subject: Establishment of  permanent, daily Video Conference (VC) facility for 
interaction between Mumbai DGFT Officers & Members of Trade and Industry. 

We wish to inform you that O/o. DGFT has created a Permanent VC link for 
interaction with trade & industries in order to encourage faceless, effective facilitation 
of trade & industry and to minimize physical person-to-person interactions relating to 
issues with RA, Mumbai. 

 The Permanent VC link: https://meet.google.com/uks-vqhs-gkb 

  

This Link will be operational every working day between 10.30 am to 11.30 am and 
will be attended by a Deputy/Joint DGFT on behalf of RA, Mumbai. 

The officers will make every endeavour to send a response to the industry & trade 
members in 5 working days. 

The concerned industry & trade members may avail the facility of Video Conference 
for resolving the issues with RA, Mumbai. 

The VC facility will be operational from 02.10.2022. 

Any difficulty faced in availing this facility may be brought to the notice of the O/o. Addl. 
DGFT Mumbai email id mumbai-dgft@nic.in. 

 Best regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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